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IMMIGRATION AND CITIZENSHIP PORTFOLIO 

(265) Program 4.2:   Onshore Detention Network     
 
Senator Hanson-Young asked: 
Are children allowed to own mobile phones? 

Answer: 

Yes, children are allowed to own mobile phones however access to these phones 
may be limited depending on the circumstances of their immigration detention. 


